



Kirkhill Road, Newton Mearns, Glasgow G77 5RJ (0141-570 7200)

e-mail: <u>schoolmail@kirkhill.e-renfrew.sch.uk</u> Website: <u>www.ea.e-renfrew.sch.uk/kirkhill</u>



At Kirkhill we are #PROUD of our school community. Everyone is encouraged to be creative, strive for excellence and be inspired to attain, achieve and be their best.

Extra-Curricular Clubs

Dear Parent/Carer,

Most of our extra-curricular clubs begin next week. If your child has received a place in a club which they have applied for they will have a confirmation letter in their bag today. Unfortunately due to the high number of applications I have been unable to give every child a place in an extra-curricular club this term. If your child has not received a place in an extra-curricular club this term then they will be given priority for clubs in the next term.

If your child has been successful in being selected for a club their class teachers will send them to this club at the end of the school day unless you have notified the office that they will not be in attendance. Please note that if your child has applied for P7 animation club this will not start until Monday, the 7th of November and P5 Mindfulness Club is going to run as a lunchtime club rather than an after school club as previously advertised.

The pupils who applied from P1a for the Primary 1 Disney Drawing and Acting club have all been allocated a place this term. Due to the popularity of this club I was unable to offer all pupils who applied a place this term but our P7 leaders are going to kindly run this club again after the Christmas Holidays for children in P1 b and c who we were unable to give spaces to this time.

I hope the pupils will enjoy these extra-curricular opportunities this term and if you have any questions please don't hesitate to get in touch.

Yours Sincerely,

Scott Russell
Acting Principal Teacher

#PROUD Perseverance Resilience and Respect Optimism Unity Diversity